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Proposal to Adopt New Potential Members Process 

  
 
With Council's approval, Club Service wish to submit the following proposal to the of the Club at a business 
meeting. 
  
The proposal is to adopt a new process, as attached, to be followed when dealing with potential new 
members and, if suitable, progressing them through to membership of the Club 
  
 
Reason for this proposal. 
  
As a result of lessons learnt from conducting a number of ‘Information Meetings’ and from observations 
made by a number of club members regarding the lack of members involvement in club activities, we are 
proposing to introduce a more formal process for the management of potential Members as outlined 
below. By this route we are hopeful that new members will understand their commitment to Rotary and be 
willing to engage in the life of the club from the very start of their membership. 
 
This proposal aim to deliver an increase in the active membership of the club. 
  
 
 
Bryan Scurfield. 


